Sheila Kitz
m

From: Starbrite <startro@telusplanet.net>
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 12:18 PM

To: Sheila Kitz

Subject: Fw: Access renewal

----- Original Message ——-
From: Starbrite o

To: shitz@county.stpaul.ab.ca
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 11:36 AM

Subject: Access renewal

Hello Sheila,

On behalf of the Lakelanders Trailer Club, | would ask that the County of St. Paul renew the access agreement, Giving the
Lakelanders Trailer Club permission to access our leased site through Floating Stone Park.

Thanks,

Brad Shapka )
Lakelanders Trailer Club
(780) 645-5298



